
Cameron Weld 
3319 Lincolnshire Blvd 
Kalamazoo, MI 49001 
 
August 19, 2013 
 
Aviation Distributors and Manufacturers Association  
100 N. 20th Street, Suite 400  
Philadelphia, PA 19103-1462 
 
Dear ADMA scholarship committee, 
 
Thank you very much for awarding me this year’s scholarship. This will help me to pay for my airframe 
and powerplant testing fees in spring 2014 when I finish my course work. The remaining funds will allow 
me to fund tuition that is not covered by my financial aid. This organization is making a huge difference 
in the lives of many aspiring aircraft mechanics and pilots by helping offset the high costs of college. 
 
Currently I am a senior pursuing my Bachelor’s of Science in Aviation Maintenance at Western Michigan 
University. This degree will enable me to pursue my lifetime career goal of becoming a director of 
maintenance for a corporate flight department. I have been very fortunate to work at Duncan Aviation 
as an intern in their interior and airframe departments. This organization took me under their wing and 
taught me a lot. I feel that the ADMA has helped me out as well, financially by alleviating the burden of 
debt. 
 
Thank you very much, 
Cameron Weld. 
 
 
 
 


